December 12, 1999

Lawrence W. Mueller Chairman Milwaukee Safety Commission

Michael J. Soika Chief of Staff Office of the Mayer 200 E Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Soika:

I am truly disappointed with your response to the concerns of the Milwaukee Safety Commission. Your response does not offer the MSC any opportunity to move forward into the new year with any sense of direction, as to the duties and responsibilities or functionality of the MSC.

There are serious issues effecting the future of this commission, which must be resolved.

- 1. Currently there is no voice for the Milwaukee Safety Commission.
- 2. We do not have support to work with full time staff in support of MSC initiatives.
- 3. The MSC does not have the necessary freedom to communicate with our community.

I will be sharing your letter of December 8, 1999, as well as this correspondence with the full commission. I have made your office aware of the Milwaukee Safety Commission meeting schedule. You are welcome to attend.

Sincerely,

Lawrence W. Mueller, Chairman Milwaukee Safety Commission

cc: Mayor John Norquist

hu malle